## LEXINGTON BOARD OF COMMERCE



Inc.

PHONE 544

II2 SOUTH UPPER STREET
LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY
July 11, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin Security Trust Building Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Rankin:

We are a little late in sending you our congratulations on your election as President of the American Medical Association, but we are most appreciative of the honor you have brought to Lexington as well as to yourself. We feel that such accomplishments by Lexington citizens should be recognized.

Cordially yours,

LEXINGTON BOARD OF COMMERCE

Ed. Wilder, Secretary

W/P